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Date:  March 22, 2021 
 
To:  Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
Through: Bryant Powell, City Manager 

Mike Wever, Public Works Director 
 

From:  Shane Kiesow, Public Works Manager 
 
Subject: Consideration of Award, Project # PW2020-12B  
 
 
 
City staff respectfully requests city council consideration of award of contract to Viasun 

Corporation for project PW2020-12B for the installation of a concrete lining and related work 

along the channel on the west side of Delaware Dr. from approximately 23rd Ave. to Southern 

Ave. The work involves a cement lining to mitigate a history of significant erosion that has 

threatened public and private facilities along this right-of-way corridor. Work will also facilitate 

roadway drainage and better protect landscaping along the boulevard. The work is planned for 

May and June of this year occurring during the day-time hours only with limited impacts to 

vehicular traffic lanes.  

 

This project was among the FY22 Capital Improvement Plan & Street Maintenance Plan 

drainage projects presented and discussed with city staff at the June 16, 2020 city council work 

session. This work is allocated in the current fiscal year HURF budget. 

 

 


